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Statement from ABOR President Eileen Klein  
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Presidents will establish a task force to review student safety 

� Ŵith students back to school at our public universities, I would like to emphasize that as the governing 
���}���Ç���}�(�����Œ�]�Ì�}�v���[�•���‰�µ���o�]�����µ�v�]�À���Œ�•�]�š�Ç���•�Ç�•�š���u�U���š�Z�� Arizona Board of Regents takes very seriously the 
importance of a safe environment in which all students can succeed academically. The Board is 
concerned about the safety of our students both on and off campus and is committed to their well


